Season’s Greetings from Juhudi
We the entire fraternity of Board of Directors, Management, Project Leaders, Volunteers and the Beneficiaries at Juhudi wish to extend our Christmas and New Year greetings to all our sponsors, well wishers and donors all over the world during this significant season.

We wish to sincerely thank all those who have supported us over the years and more so during this challenging year that is drawing to a close. We profoundly thank you for having made a positive difference in the girls’ lives, and look forward to continued support of our projects in the coming year. Each individual contribution however small pooled together with another to make valuable involvement. 

We at Juhudi wish you all the best as you usher in 2010 and may you have the most excellent returns for all your endeavors.

Eliud Akanga

Director of Sustainability
